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EVENTS IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

WONDER OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award winners 

this week. They have received their certificates and prizes 

in assembly this afternoon. 

Elder: Oscar and Esmae 

Spruce: Lyla and Esme 

Yew: Grace and Ella 

Ash: Ruby and Dolly 

Beech: Hal and Alec 

Oak: Alida and Aaron 

We had a few Class Dojo Bronze and Silver award winners 

today too! Well done everyone! 

 

EYFS stay and play and Fire Station visit: 

Thank you to the Nursery and Reception parents who were 

able to join us for a maths themed stay and play session on 

Tuesday. The children were thrilled to welcome parents 

into their classrooms and show them their learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On Wednesday, the Reception pupils visited the Fire 

Station, as part of their topic ‘People who help us’. They 

learnt about the role of firefighters and how they protect 

us. They even got to sit in the fire engine and have a go 

with the hose! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Y2 and Y3 football match: 

On Tuesday, our footballers took on St Mary’s Primary 

School in the latest fixture of our cluster group tournament. 

All children played brilliantly and the game was very evenly 

matched, with a final score of 6-6. Well done to everyone 

who played – you demonstrated great team spirit. 

 

KS2 Bingo: 

It was eyes down at our KS2 Bingo event last night. Thank 

you to everyone who attended - it was a bustling event and 

the children had a wonderful time, helping to raise £128 to 

support the Y6 residential. 

 

 

 

World Book Day is next week – 

Thursday 7th March. Our plans 

include: 

 Dress up as your favourite book 

character 

 Class-based activities around 

our favourite books 

 Take part in our ‘Story in a box’ competition – create a 

scene from a well-known story and bring it in on 

Friday 22nd March for our showcase 

 Drop everything and read – lots of reading 

opportunities throughout the day 

 World Book Day tokens will be given out to receive a 

free book, or £1 off any book of £2.99 or more 

WORLD BOOK DAY REMINDERS 
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MARCH 2024: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 5 6 7 8 

   World Book Day  

11 12 13 14 15 

British Science Week     

18 19 20 21 22 

  Parents’ Evening Ash Class Brewery 
Dance performance 

 

25 26 27 28 29 

 Easter Church 
service 

Razamataz 
workshops 

School closes for the 
Easter holidays at 
2pm 

Easter holidays 

 

APRIL 2024: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 2 3 4 5 

Easter holidays     

8 9 10 11 12 

Easter holidays     

15 16 17 18 19 

School reopens at 
8:50 

  School photographs  

22 23 24 25 26 

     

29 30 MAY 1 MAY 2 MAY 3 

     

 

  

 

WHAT’S ON - THIS HALF TERM 

 

SUPPORT OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL 

We have some vacancies in school: 

- Lunchtime supervisor (paid role) 

- Volunteers to listen to children read 

These are wonderful opportunities to get involved in the 

community and support our children and school. Please 

speak to Mrs Hudson if you are interested in either of 

these roles. 
We are committed to safeguarding, and therefore any volunteering in 

school would be subject to a satisfactory enhanced check being sought 

from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).  

 


